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Division of Public and Behavioral Health 

Technical Bulletin 
 

Topic:  New form and FAQs for Overdose Reporting 
Contact:  Julia Peek, Deputy Administrator, jpeek@health.nv.gov  
Date:  January 19, 2018 

To:  Nevada Healthcare Facilities, Physicians, Nurses, Veterinarians, and Physician Assistants 

Emergency regulations aimed at curbing opioid abuse in Nevada took effect on Friday, January 19, 2018, when the 
Division of Public and Behavioral Health (DPBH) filed the regulations with the Secretary of State to comply with 
Assembly Bill 474 (aka the Controlled Substance Abuse Prevention Act).  The emergency regulations provide immediate 
structure to reporting of overdose or suspected overdose cases to assist with the comprehensive response needed to 
save Nevadans’ lives. These regulations are temporary and will only be effective for 120 days until the permanent 
regulations can be finalized. 
 
This technical bulletin is to introduce and distribute the new form and FAQs for overdose reporting as required in 
Nevada Administrative Code Chapter 441A.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are interested in establishing electronic reporting, please contact Julia Peek at jpeek@health.nv.gov. 

 

To access the new form and FAQs on reporting, please visit the DPBH website at:  

prescribe365.nv.gov 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________________                           Date:  January 18, 2018 
Amy Roukie, BS, MBA, Administrator 
Division of Public and Behavioral Health  
 
Signed: _______________________________________________                           Date:  January 18, 2018 
Dr. Leon Ravin, Acting Chief Medical Officer 
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